
AFA – COVID  update – December 2020. 
 
State Governments are now progressively reviewing and relaxing restrictions imposed as 
part of the Australian Coronavirus safety plan. Most internal border restrictions have now 
been withdrawn and Australians are generally free to travel between States. We are now 
entering what is becoming known as the post Covid norm. With the easing of restrictions it 
is now possible for Clubs throughout Australia to resume flyball training and to plan flyball 
events for 2021.  
 
It is still necessary for Clubs and members to recognise the need to continue to comply with 
any restrictions imposed by State Governments, local authorities or ground hirers. 
Maintaining social distancing, adopting good hand hygiene, and getting tested and/or self-
isolating if any symptoms or contact concerns exist are all still requirements of ensuring we 
remain in control of the post covid environment. Where required, wearing of masks and 
attendance registration requirements should also be observed. 
 
Whilst the Committee will continue to monitor covid developments each month we look 
forward to the resumption of flyball activity in 2021 and simply remind all clubs and 
members of the need to monitor local conditions and comply with any restrictions/ 
requirements imposed by State or local authorities. 
 
 


